## Truro Cultural Council Meeting January 21, 2021

In attendance:, Angela Gaimari, Jill Mays, Shari Stahl, Lenore Tenneblatt

## Meeting began at 2pm

- 1. Rebecca Bruyn and Ann Cronin have stepped down as members.
- 2. Discussion re: 3 open positions available on the TCC for up to 7 positions. Current members to consider new candidates for the coming year. Ann Taggart is interested in joining the Council.
- 3. Jill Mays will serve as chair.
- 4. Shari Stahl will serve as secretary.
- 5. Truro Cultural Council was given \$4,800 from the MCC for this year's funding. 23 applications were submitted. 9 of the 23 were funded:
  - Cirque by the Sea \$500
  - Truro Children's Community Garden \$825
  - Baby & Toddler Stroll \$425
  - Young Artists April Workshop \$500
  - Puppet Show for Truro Library \$350
  - Wampanoag Nation \$1,000
  - Outer Cape Chorale \$400
  - Truro Concerts on the Green \$400
  - 60PLUS! -\$400
- 6. Discussion re: the impact of Covid -19 and how programs are delivered, past awardees are able to submit for reimbursement even if unable to complete program. One outstanding 2020 award of \$200 was not submitted (Payomet) will be applied for future use of the TCC.

Meeting adjourned at 3: 40 pm

